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DON'T GET
DOWN

Mid-Term Grades
Main campus students are

urged to secure their mid-term
grades from their faculty ad-
visors at their earliest oppor-
tunity.

Sierra Club
Meeting

Flu Shots
Bazaar

November 5 and 6 St. Paul
the Apostle Catholic Church is
holding a Christmas bazaar at
the Parish Center on Horsepen
Creek Rd. (just off New
Garden). Thousands of lovely
handmade items to choose
from for your home or as gifts.
Time: Friday, 10 a.m. until
9 p.m. and Saturday, 10 a.m.
until 1 p.m. An exquisite quilt,
among other items, will be on
raffle.

Swine vaccine flu shots
will be given by the Guilford
County Health Department at
312 North Eugene St. sometime
in November. All members of
the college community inter-
ested in receiving a Swine Flu
vaccination are urged to
contact the county health
department.

The Bivalent Hong King Flu
vaccine costs $1 for students,
and $2.00 for faculty, and is
also being given by the college
infirmary. It is highly recom-
mended that those who have
asthma, diabetes, heart
conditions, frequent chest
colds, or lung conditions
receive both flu shots.

Film: Men's Lives
Back by popular (and edu-

cational) demand, the Psych-
ology Department will be
showing the film Men's Lives
on Wednesday, Nov. 3, in the
Leak Room at 6 p.m. The film
was done by two seniors at
Antioch College, and concerns
the nature of the traditional

male sex role in America, and
how that role has limited
personal growth. The movie
was shown last year, and got

rave reviews. The entire com-
munity is invited to join Social
Psychology in viewing and
discussing the movie.

\u25a0ALCOLN MCDOWELL UNDSAY ANDERSON S"O LUCKY MAN;-
A Memorial/SAM Productions Film Co Starring RALPH RICHARDSON ? RACHEL ROBERTS

ARTHUR LOWE ? HELEN MIRREN ? OANDV NICHOLS ? MONA WASHBOURNE
Produced by MICHAEL MEDWIN and LINDSAY ANDERSON ? Directed by LINDSAY ANDERSON

Screenplay by DAVID SHERWIN ? Original Soundtrack on Warner Bros Records
Celebrating Warner Bros 50th Anniversary ©AWarner Communications Company
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The November Sierra club
meeting (Piedmont Plateau
Group) will be held on Monday
evening at 7:30, on November
8, in the Gallery of Founder's
Hall.

the subject of the meeting
will be Water Resources and
Urban Growth: Should the
Second Stop When the First
Funs Out? This is a subject
of vital interest in many areas
of the country; California,
New York, Texas, and Florida
have all grappled with this
issue for years, and now
Greensboro faces the same
problems: Too many people
and too little water. What
does this mean for the future
of urban growth in this rapidly-
growing area? What does it
mean for employment in this
area? Is inter-basin transfer
of water the answer .

.
.

or is this robbing Peter to pay

Paul?
Dr. Cart Dinga of the UNC-G

Geography faculty will set the
scene with a discussion of the
local water availability; he will
be followed by an attorney
from the Department of Natural
and Economic resources,
briefly discussing the legal
impediments to inter-basin
transfer. Finally, a member
of the Greensboro Water
Planning Section will cover
the local engineering situation.
It should be a fascinating and
informative evening of solid
conservation learning!

We will also be discussing
local outings, selling the
famous Sierra Club books and

calendars for Christmas
presents, and just sharing a

cup of coffee or hot chocolate.
Join us . . . member or no . .. .

everyone is welcome.

Newspaper Summer
Internship

The Placement Office has
information concerning some
summer internships in journal-
ism. The application process
is a competitive one. The
internships are primarily for
college juniors or above. Dead-
lines ar November 15 and
November 30. See Dick Coe
for more details.
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The amazing REVOLVO does
it again! Congratulations
Geoff!

Wild Washington
Women

"Thafs a pretty building, what-
ever it is."

The Gloved Lady

To the Washington Seminar
joke-teller: You gotta get
some class ...

Boots: Shake it but don't
break it!

Advertise
Your Course!
Professors! Do you want to

advertise the courses you will
be teaching next semester?
Pre-registration is on Novem-
ber 15, so get your ad in the
paper as soon as possible.
It can be a description of the
objectives of the course, a list
of the books to be read,
planned field-trips, or any other
feature of the course you
especially want students to

know about.
Send ads through the

campus mail to Box 17717
or give them to Richard Phillips
or Pat Townsend.

The deadline is Sunday,
November 7 at 6:30 p.m.

New York Seminar This Month
BY SANDY REDDING

Every year, Guilford sponsors a seminar to New York, which

introduces students to the excitement and problems of urban

life. This year the seminar will be held between November 20 - 27,

and will cost $25 for carpool transportation, plus meals, subways,

and other forms of entertainment. Accomodations at the

Vanderbilt YWCA will be paid by the college. A credit of one
hour will be given for attending this seminar. Some of the

events during the week will be as follows:

Saturday Dinner in China Town
Sunday Jazz Vespers
Monday Visit 9th Ward Police Station
Tuesday Visit Museums, such as the Metropolitan

Museum, and the Museum of Modern Art

Wednesday Lloyd Griffin Advertising Company;

Walter Blass, New York Telephone Co.;
Visit Lincoln Center, United Nations, and

other sites of interest
Thursday Serve Thanksgiving dinner to needy

Friday Free time for individual or group activities
Saturday Depart
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